
 

 

When telephoning, please ask for: Laura Webb 
Direct dial  0115 914 8481 
Email  democraticservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk 
 
Our reference:  
Your reference: 
Date: Wednesday, 1 April 2020 

 
 
To all Members of the Planning Committee 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
The reports within this document relate to development proposals which, in 
accordance with the Council’s Constitution and the scheme of delegation for 
planning applications would ordinarily have been referred to the Planning 
Committee for consideration. However, due to the Coronavirus Pandemic, the 
Chief Executive, in consultation with the Leader of the Council and Chairman of 
the Planning Committee, has invoked emergency provisions within the 
Constitution to introduce interim measures for certain planning applications to be 
determined under delegated authority. The reports within this document will 
therefore be determined under delegated authority in consultation with the 
Chairman of the Planning Committee.  
 
The applications will be considered by the Executive Manager – Communities and 
the Chairman of the Planning Committee on Thursday 9 April 2020. The decisions 
on these applications will be published on the website on or shortly after 10 April 
2020. Interested parties who have commented on these applications will receive 
formal notification and if they would have asked to speak at the committee in 
person, they will receive written notification inviting them to submit a written 
statement of no more than 300 words which will be considered by the Executive 
Manager - Communities and the Chairman of the Planning Committee when the 
applications are determined. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sanjit Sull 
Monitoring Officer   
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1.   Planning Applications (Pages 1 - 46) 

 
 The report of the Executive Manager - Communities. 

 


